Novelo, Lilia

Subject:

FW: 2/1/16 Agenda #9: Support Green St. Village Landmark Dist.

From: "J.P. Walsh" <<u>j.p.walsh@sbcglobal.net</u>> **Date:** January 29, 2016 at 11:28:42 AM PST

To: Terry Tornek <a href="mailto:thornew:awilson@cityofpasadena.ne

Cc: Mark Jomsky < mjomsky@cityofpasadena.net >

Subject: 2/1/16 Agenda #9: Support Green St. Village Landmark Dist.

Reply-To: "J.P. Walsh" < i.p.walsh@sbcglobal.net>

Re:
February 1, 2016
City Council Meeting
Agenda Item 9
Continued Public Hearing: Adoption of a Zone Change
to Designate a Landmark District Overlay for the
Green Street Village Landmark District

Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers:

As a nearby property owner at 999 Cordova Street (aka 153 South Catalina Avenue) and Pasadena business community volunteer, I wish to express my support for the creation of this Green Street Village Landmark District.

Respectfully, John Walsh

copy: City Clerk

Novelo, Lilia

Subject:

FW: Letter of Support / City Council Items 8+9

Attachments:

PH_Madison and Green Street Village_CC 02012016.pdf; ATT00001.htm

From: Jesse Lattig < <u>ilattig@pasadenaheritage.org</u>>

Date: January 29, 2016 at 5:38:26 PM PST

To: "Jomsky, Mark" < mjomsky@cityofpasadena.net > Subject: Letter of Support / City Council Items 8+9

Mr Jomsky

Please find attached here our letter in support of the landmark nominations before the City

Council this Monday evening.

Thank you in advance,

Jesse Lattig

Preservation Director

PASADENA HERITAGE

651 S. St. John Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91105

T: 626-441-6333 x19 // jlattig@pasadenaheritage.org



651 SOUTH ST. JOHN AVENUE PASADENA, CALIFORNIA 91105-2913 P 626.441.6333 F 626.441.2917 WWW.PASADENAHERITAGE.ORG

January 29, 2016

Mayor Tornek And Members Of the Pasadena City Council City Of Pasadena 100 N. Garfield Avenue Pasadena, CA 91101

Re: Agenda Items 8 and 9 / Landmark Designations

Dear Honorable Mayor Tornek and Councilmembers,

We are writing in support of both Landmark nominations before you this evening, the Hugus House on South Madison, designed by renown architect Frederick Roehrig, and the City's first commercial Landmark District, Green Street Village. Both locations contribute to our community's distinctive sense of place and their preservation is a benefit to all.

Sincerely,

Susan N. Mossman

Executive Director

Jesse Lattig

Preservation Director